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Time is running out!

The Fire Island to Montauk Point project is about to
meet its deadline.  This is your final opportunity to
review the presentation from the Army Corps of
Engineers which not only gives detailed information
but will also address the frequently asked questions.
 I encourage you to then reach out to your town
officials and let them know if you support or oppose
this project.  It is critical that your town supervisors
know where you stand in order to opt in or out
before this deadline passes. Thank you for making
time to review and weigh-in. 
https://www.nan.usace.army.mil/Missions/Civil-
Works/Projects-in-New-York/Fire-Island-to-
Montauk-Point/FIMP-FAQ/
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